
1. Order New Starters’ school uniforms now!                                

We predict a surge in demand, coupled with supply chain shortages this year, so we strongly 

advise all parents to order school uniform as soon as possible, and in particular, new starter 

uniforms should be ordered now!  When sizes run out, they are likely to take longer to replenish as 

a result of ongoing logistical problems.  Our advice is to get in early, do not wait for July or August!   

  

2. Our store is open by appointment only.  
 
Book your uniform fitting appointment online at www.michaelsehgal.co.uk Or scan the QR code 
below using your phone camera: 

 

If you are unsure about what sizes to purchase, we recommend that you book a fitting 

appointment in store, whilst there’s still availability.  Demand for these appointments is extremely 

high, and availability over the summer is already limited, so book now to avoid disappointment.  

Please note that access to the store will only be possible with an appointment.  

  

3. Get Free Delivery on online on orders placed by 30th June. 

Free delivery is available now, on orders above £50, so order now and get free delivery to your 

home or workplace.  

  

4. Our customer support team is here to help! 

Please contact our customer support team on 0191 230 2320 with any queries you may have or 

email sales@michaelsehgal.co.uk. Sizing guides are available online, indicating the most popular 

sizes for new starters and our customer services team can help you with your order.  

  

5. We will keep you informed! 
 
At every stage, including ordering, processing and dispatch you will receive notifications from us to 
advise you of the status of your order. There is no time limit for returns so if sizes change over the 
summer, we will happily refund you.   

We are situated at 28-40 Scotswood Road, Newcastle, NE4 7JB.  Near the Centre for Life (opposite the Jury’s Inn 
Hotel).  The nearest metro is Newcastle Central Station (5 minute walk). 


